
 
Imagine what that statement really means. The 
Creator of the universe, the 
Savior, the one who repeatedly 
encourages us to bring ALL of 
our burdens and concerns and 
hopes and dreams to Him, 
invited us to come boldly into 
His presence and promised to 
“listen and respond.” More than 60 faithful 
“Prayer Warriors” took an hour from 9:00pm 
Friday (April 25) thru 9:00pm Saturday (April 
26).  Can you grasp the power in that?  Over 200 
separate requests lifted by 60+ prayer warriors in 
24hrs. Just wait until we begin to SEE answers.   

Among the really significant benefits of this time 
is that people who thought prayer time was 
intimidating, found it not only possible but 
delightful.  Actually hear in their words:

EK:  It far exceeded my expectations. I 
felt so focused. I felt surrounded by 
the Spirit of God. The layout kept me in 
the Spirit. I had no distractions to 
separate my thoughts from praying.

BK: It was my first experience in a 
designated prayer time. I love how it 
was guided, so I was able to stay on 
track! … I felt alone with God's presence 
and know He heard all of it. I can't 
wait for the next one!

GW: This was the best help for praying 
I’ve ever seen.  I plan to use it over 
and over again.

YOU CAN USE THE PRAYER TOOL WHENEVER 
YOU WISH. GO TO “www.btstorm.life” AND 
SPEND AN HOUR IN PRAYER. 1

Beyond The Storm: 8770 Seminole Blvd, Seminole, FL 33772      www.btstorm.org     727-804-1427

Newsletter
Issue 9 May-June 2025

POPLAR BLUFF, MO
An Amazing Deployment!

One of our largest teams ever 
(21volunteers) made the 969 mile 
trip to First Baptist Church, Poplar 
Bluff, MO.  It was unique in so 
many ways.  We worshiped Sunday 
Morning March 30th at The 
Belonging Co in Nashville.  It was 
extraordinary in a Great way.  
Then just before arrival at First Baptist we were 

instructed to find shelter 
due to a “tornado warning.”  
The team studied about what 
it meant to be “Team 
Privileged” then spent the 
days being used by God to 

transform the lives of homeowners.  Watching “hope” 
arise in the hearts of six hurting 
families is an indescribable 
experience.  Then there were the 
people that changed us.  Kevin 

from Kevin’s 
Tire in Poplar 
Bluff made 
our flat tire 
on the bus a “God Sighting,” and 
Jeff at SpeedCo made spending 
hours without A/C on the bus a 

blessing. Serving with Heath & Bethany of Rapid 
Ministry and hearing their testimony of “full surrender” 
to the service of our King, changed us. It WAS an 
amazing & blessed trip.  Thanks for praying for us.

Poplar Bluff, MO

Check out “RAPID MINISTRIES” 
at www.rapidministries.org.  This is a ministry that will 
thrill you as you see what God is doing through this 
family.  



After praying for over a 
year for another “flip 

house” (a critical source of funds for 
BTS), God has provided through 
Habitat for Missions, our dear 
friends and an amazing ministry.

MAY 3rd was “Launch Day” on the project.  35 Volunteers 
gather for a time of 
“Thanksgiving and Expressions 
of Gratitude” at 9:00am then we 
went to work.  God did some 
truly  AMAZING things through 
these amazing volunteers.  
Watch for updates throughout 
the Summer as 

we now push toward the finish line.  There 
will be continual calls 
for volunteers as we 
finish the “demo” and 
then begin rebuilding.  If 

you currently are not receiving text alerts for these work 
days and would like to be included text Leslie (our Ministry 
Assistant) @ 727-709-1754.

Over the course of the project we will also highlight some 
special “Contractors” God has connected to our project and 
without whom we could not make this happen.  We begin 
with Jim & Jason Enguita.  These two special guys and their 
families own ENGUITA CONSTRUCTION CO. and they 
have graciously stepped up to be our 
General Contractor.  THANK YOU 
Enguita Construction.  We pray God’s 
favor and blessing upon you.

BTS is supported exclusively 
by donations & funds raising 

projects.   Scan to Donate

Check Our Website: www.btstorm.org
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Judah Judkins

Last year’s “First Ever BTS Memorial Day Picnic” was SO 
much fun, we just couldn’t wait to do it again.  Obviously 
we had to wait, since a Memorial Day Picnic can only 
happen once a year, BUT IT’S THAT TIME AGAIN.  YES, 
we know some of you live in "far away" places, some of 
you have family commitments, some of you don't do 
picnics, some have health issues, and maybe some other 
complications, but this is gonna be so special that no 
matter where you are, it's not TOO far to make this a 
priority.  SO bring your family and Let's do it!!! 

FULL DETAILS ARE AVAILABLE ON OUR WEBSITE
www.btstorm.org (click the “Events” Tab)

It is hard to explain my 
devotion to Beyond 
The Storm. I started 
deploying when I was 
a kid in my 70’s. I am 
now nearly 87 and 
have been on 8 

deployments. It is often hard, dirty work but the 
wonderful feeling of watching the faces of sad 
homeowners turn to smiles as they see their 
homes returned from chaos to order is so worth 
the effort.  I urge any and all of you who can, to 
join us for this heartwarming and uplifting 
experience of a lifetime!  If I can do it, you can 
too!

BTS/HFM 3

Nancy Carthew

Son of Kyle & Sadie Judkins

Motto: Start Young

Follow project @ 
www.btstorm.org, Click 

“Events” then HFM-3


